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Hello Council Members, can you believe it’s already May? Thanks for a great meeting last 

month! I am still feeling energized as I reflect on all the work we did together. With that in 

mind, here are a few additional pieces of information to start you off this month: 

 CONGRATS: Please help us celebrate and congratulate Emily Rogers on recently 

receiving a Community Amplifier Award from the Community Services Division here at 

Commerce! We are pretty sure Emily is the first DDC employee to get an official 

Commerce award! The Award recognizes Emily’s ongoing efforts to collaborate with 

Commerce and to better amplify the DD community’s priorities. We are proud of the 

work and excited for how we can gain Commerce’s support for our efforts going 

forward.  

 REAL ID: Like we have been discussing, the new rules around airplane travel went into 

effect yesterday. Real ID is a new law about boarding a plane, and you’ll see on their 

website there are some different types of identity like passports and Global Entry cards 

that are accepted. Please check this information out and get prepared for our July 

meeting in SeaTac. 

 LEGISLATIVE SESSION: The legislature is finished with their work unless the Governor 

tells them to come back for a special session. The Governor has until May 20th to sign 

and/or veto all or parts of the budget that the legislature gave him. If you want to hear 

more about the end of session, check out Emily’s Session Wrap Up video.   

Just a few reminders I want to call your attention to. You’ll also see these in our monthly 

newsletter coming out next week: 

 Medicaid Matters Campaign: Please help us share far and wide! You may have seen 

yesterday and today there is a 24 hour vigil on Capitol Hill in DC to protect Medicaid, 

and the stories on our Medicaid Matters website were read at that event early this 

morning. You can see more about the vigil here.   

tel:1800-634-4473.
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdol.wa.gov%2Fid-cards%2Freal-id&data=05%7C02%7Cchristie.chiles%40ddc.wa.gov%7Cdce593d1aab14d1e1f5708dd8e7da848%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638823392525582479%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ea1ejS2YLy4Wn2b6u%2FbxWtlvq%2FVDbnTMPp5Z6w4iGW8%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ddc.wa.gov%2Fpost%2F2025-session-wrap-up---may-5th-2025&data=05%7C02%7Cchristie.chiles%40ddc.wa.gov%7Cdce593d1aab14d1e1f5708dd8e7da848%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638823392525605604%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Pj6ZJT8D%2Bqk5quYusy96ncpTwP%2BKyyJYcT2SjfEN%2F%2Bg%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Finformingfamilies.org%2Fmedicaid-information%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cchristie.chiles%40ddc.wa.gov%7Cdce593d1aab14d1e1f5708dd8e7da848%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638823392525618730%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=O5vObOiLMt8rieLh5qZZK46DXvgT%2FZjXkBkFrZr1lBc%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fphoto%2F%3Ffbid%3D992630559716099%26set%3Da.240736368238859&data=05%7C02%7Cchristie.chiles%40ddc.wa.gov%7Cdce593d1aab14d1e1f5708dd8e7da848%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638823392525631073%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BhpZBKsRsZb4QRo3ACK9YCqYJWf9g76dKhIfFVTtZKw%3D&reserved=0
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 The Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) will celebrate 35 years this July. We are 

helping to raise awareness around the ADA alongside some partners here in 

Washington. This effort will ultimately help more people in our communities understand 

the importance of the ADA later on in the summer. Please help us share this information 

with your networks and consider providing your quote on what the ADA means to you 

here.  

 If you are not signed up for our monthly newsletter, you can go here to do so.  

Alright, we are here to help so please reach out with questions or concerns. Take good care 

out there today and please know how much we appreciate your contributions to the Council 

and our community.  

 

Brandi Monts 

Executive Director/ Pronouns: She, Her 

Washington State Developmental Disabilities Council 

Email: Brandi.Monts@ddc.wa.gov 

Office phone: 360.586.3558 

Cell phone: 564.999.0079 

Physical address: 2600 Martin Way East, Suite F, Olympia, WA 98506 

Mailing address: P.O. Box 48314, Olympia, WA 98504 
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fpages%2Fresponsepage.aspx%3Fid%3DF-LQEU4mCkCLoFfcwSfXLecumCoAbVZEqmLdUsHWvPNURUlDSTRCR1ZFUjJUNk84SUIyVzAzRzQzOS4u%26route%3Dshorturl&data=05%7C02%7Cchristie.chiles%40ddc.wa.gov%7Cdce593d1aab14d1e1f5708dd8e7da848%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638823392525643381%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=n4zTt0L5LgDl5M0nH2Ye5EM2adEy%2FSPa61LebmvugHc%3D&reserved=0
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